
 

 

 

 

TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM: DIANNE HOWARD, LICENSE AND PERMIT TECHNICIAN 

 

SUBJECT: Cannon Falls Lions Mobile Food Unit 

 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

The Cannon Falls Lions requests permission to park their mobile food unit on Mill Street 

in front of Tilion Brewing the evening of October 4th through the evening of October 6th.  

They will reserve not more than two parking spaces and will designate the spaces with 

cones.  They will be setting up two propane grills and one propane heated pot to broil 

bratwurst.  The grill and pot will be in the street in front of the trailer for safety where it 

will be blocked from the flow of traffic.  They will not block any sidewalk traffic other than 

customers in line to buy product.  There will be a condiment table on the sidewalk for 

customer use. 

 

They will be serving food and soft drinks.  No alcohol will be provided. 

 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

I respectfully request a motion approving permission for the Cannon Falls Lions to park 

and store their mobile food unit on Mill Street in front of Tilion Brewing the evening of 

October 4th; removing it on the evening of October 6th. 

 

 






